
 

 

 

MS. BRELLS 
Kindergarten 

Teacher

Enjoying the sunshine with 

my dog, Copal!

 

I love to read! 

CONTACT 

In Home Learning Website: 

https://lakeridge.rentonschools.

us/for-families/in-home-learning 

 

Class Dojo: If you have not yet 

joined, please check your e-

mail for an invitation from me! 

Email: 

sara.brells@rentonschools.us 

 

Dear Students and Families, 

I hope you are settled and safe at home, 

spending time with your family, and also finding 

new ways to grow your brains! These past two 

weeks I started to read a new book, have done 

yoga and breathing strategies daily, walked my 

dog a lot in the sunshine, and baked cookies! 

These two weeks apart have also reminded me 

just how much I appreciate our classroom and 

school family. 

I miss our classroom joy, laughter, and learning. It 

is important to me that we can stay connected 

during this time. Here are some ways we can! 

● Visit Lakeridge’s website page and click the 

In-Home Learning Tab. It will be updated 

weekly with a message from me and some 

engaging activities and challenges to try. 

● Tell me about your day! Email me with letters, 

questions, or pictures of what you are up to. 

I’d love to hear about your day and support 

with any questions you have. 

● Class Dojo! Feel free to message with any 

questions, ideas, or pictures of your learning. 

I look forward to exploring virtual connection with 

you all and let’s stay and touch.  

Sincerely, 

Ms. Brells 
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